
I am against the proposed change of the MN state Constitution 

 

I do agree that every child has the right to an education.  As a college graduate with a BS in Elementary 

Education I believe that learning is a vital part of living.  As an educator I have come to realize that 

learning happens not only in the classroom  but in every experience of life.  As a mother of 7 I have seen 

how important it is to cultivate a love of learning in the home as well as in the classroom.   

Across those  seven children we have experienced public school at home (K12), home school, public 

school and private boarding school.  As parents we have been free to choose the best option for our 

students to fit their needs.  5 of my students have finished high school.  One has two college degrees, 

one has an associates degree, one has a management position, one is at University of Minnesota, and 

one has been hampered by covid.   

Mandating a publicschool education is not in the best interest of all students.   
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